
 

 

November 13, 2020 
Dear Westside Community Center Neighbors & Guests, 
Effective Friday, November 13, 2020, El Paso County will move to “Safer at Home Level 
3,” in response to the rapidly rising spread of COVID-19. As a city facility, and as one 
who shares our community’s commitment to public health, we remain committed to 
complying with current restrictions that are aimed at combating the spread of this virus. 
As such, the Westside Community Center be limiting the programs, services and events 
taking place on our campus. Current restrictions include the following measures: 

- Any events or programs on campus will be limited to 25% capacity of room it 
occupies; details on each room’s capacity can be obtained by calling our Main 
Office. Activities in Hughes Hall, such as Pickleball, Ping Pong will be limited to 20 
persons.   

- In addition to masks, temperature checks will be required for any person entering 
any WCC facility. 

- Westside Cares will continue to offer food boxes to those struggling with basic 
food essentials each Wednesday. Should you need access to food through 
Westside Cares, please contact their main office at 2808 W. Colorado Ave. or by 
calling 719-389-0759. 

- Silver Key will continue to offer pre-packaged “grab-n-go” meals for seniors 
through our Connections Café weekly. Seniors in need of meals can pull into our 
parking lot, and our Café team will deliver them to car windows. If you would like 
to enroll in this program, please contact Silver Key at their website, 
https://www.silverkey.org/services/connections-cafe/, or by calling 719-884-
2300. 

- Our playground will remain open, barring further restrictions. Please help our 
neighborhood’s children feel safe and welcome at our playground by picking up 
pet waste. 

During this very difficult time as a community, please know that we remain committed 
to doing all we can to re-establish meaningful community connections when we are 
allowed to resume normal operations. Our mutual commitment to safety and 
community health guidelines will help bring that day about more quickly, so let’s work 
together to endure this season with patience, knowing that the sun will shine on us 
again very soon. 
 
We look forward to seeing you soon, 
 
 
Stu Davis, Director 
Westside Community Center 
www.ourwestside.org  
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